
Sunday 9th December 2018

Welcome to WEC:
Knowing Jesus &

Making Jesus 
Known

10:10am Prayer Meeting Tutorials Room

10:30am Morning Communion Service
Isaiah 9:1-7 Jon Drane

Groups for Children and Young People 

Your child is very welcome to join one of the groups 
that are run during the main part of the service:

‘Starters’ Pre-school, Reception 1 & 2
‘Followers’ School years 3, 4, 5 & 6
‘Connect Xtra’ School years 7, 8 & 9

There is also a quiet room for children aged 0-3: 
Parents/Carers are responsible for supervision.

5pm Cowan Lodge Carols
Led by Jon Drane

7:30pm Amos

We do not take up an offering/collection, but there is a box at the back of the church 
should you wish to make a contribution to the work here at WEC.

Need to contact us?

Jon Drane (Pastor): jon@wec.onl |     www.wec.onl

Prospect Hall, 42 Prospect Road, Woodford Green, Essex, IG8 7NA



This week:

Mon Community Drop In 10am-12pm, Prospect Hall
Stepping Stones 3:30pm, Prospect Hall

Wed Carols at Station 5-6pm, Church side of station

Thur Toddler Group 9:30am, Prospect Hall
Growth Group Social 8pm, Richard and Alison Hodge’s Home

Fri Coffee Plus                             10.30am, Prospect Hall 
ProspX 6:30pm, Prospect Hall

Sun Prayer Meeting 10:10am, Tutorials room
All Age Service 10:30/11am, Prospect Hall
Evening Service 6pm, Prospect Hall 
Amos 7:30pm, Jon and Jan’s Home

Coming up:

Wednesday 12th Dec: Carols at Woodford Station    5-6pm.

Thursday 20th Dec: Carols at Woodford Station 6-7pm.

Evangelicals Now Newspaper 2019    Please speak to Martin Lawrence if you’d like to 
receive EN for the coming year. It contains lots of excellent articles each month and is 
a bargain at £18 per year!

Thursday 3rd to Thursday 10th January 2019: WEC Week of Prayer.

Praise and Prayer:

• Please remember Jon as he speaks today: that the Lord would speak through 
him. Please also pray for Jon as he prepares for next week’s services.

• Please pray that as we deliver the Christmas leaflets, people will read them 
and come along to one or more of our Christmas services.

• Please pray for Martin Lawrence and his work on Ray Lodge, particularly in the 
run up to this Christmas period.

• Please continue to pray for Fred and Betty through this period of ill health.
• Please pray for all our Christmas events as we enter this time of special 

celebration of our saviour!
• We join with Adrian and Pippa in giving thanks to God for the safe arrival of

Nathanael (5lbs 2oz) and Micah (4lbs 14oz).  Please pray for Adrian and Pippa 
as they adjust to life as parents.

Please pray for each other throughout the week using the address book.


